
Community Advisory Committee  
IEP Ad Hoc Subcommittee Update Report   

for 2/8/21 Meeting  

Ad Hoc Subcommittee Chairperson: Mayra Zamora  

Members Present:  
• Ariel Harman-Holmes 
• Carl Petersen 
• Patrick Bromark 
• Kelley Coleman 

Ad Hoc Subcommittee Updates:  

The ad hoc subcommittee met on February 8, 2021, to continue working on the development of 
the IEP training. 

The group discussed the outline of topics for the training guide, including a discussion of 
additional resources and materials that would be added. Topics discussed include parents as 
equal members of the IEP team, the inclusion of information on 504s, the addition of a statement 
on the cultural impact of diagnosis and eligibility for special education services, the inclusion of 
the topics of the distance learning plan and twice-exceptionality, as well as adding content about 
the signature page. 

Status of IEP Ad Hoc Subcommittee:  

Next Steps:  
• Asynchronous development of content language for each of the outline topics 
 

Next Meeting Date: 
Monday, February 23, 2021 from 4:00 PM – 5:00 PM. 
Monday, March 9, 2021 from 4:00 PM – 5:00 P.M. 
 


